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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE….. 
 
USAV Foundation and T-Mobile Foundation Grant $6,000.00 
to Youth Sports. 
 
Seattle, WA – The Washington State High School Boys Volleyball Association announced today via its 
website and other social media outlets that the USAV Foundation and the T-Mobile foundation will donate 
in total of $6,000.00 to the 2016 campaign.    This amount will no doubt fund the yearly operational 
expenses in 2016.   The Commissioner was very pleased in securing the grants.  
 
The Washington State High School Boys Volleyball Association is a small non-profit whose goal is to 
provide world class opportunities for students to participate in interscholastic athletics, focusing on those 
students who currently do not participate in school athletics.  
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